Town of Onalaska
Board of Review Minutes
October 13, 2011

Town Chairman Rolly Bogert called the Board of Review to order at 6:00 PM at the Onalaska Town Hall
pursuant to WI Statutes Sec 7074 (1). Rolly Bogert, Frank Fogel, Sandy Thompson, Steve Michaels, Marc
Schultz, and Clerk Melissa Erdman were present. This meeting was properly noticed.

Due to the fact that the assessment roll is not completed at this time, Board of Review will be adjourned
until Thursday October 27, 2011 starting at 5:00 PM. Open Book will be Wednesday October 19, 2011
from 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM and 3:00 PM to 6:00 PM.

Supervisor Thompson made a motion to adjourn the Board of Review until October 27, 2011 starting at
5:00 PM and Open Book the week prior to Board of Review. Supervisor Michaels seconded the motion.

Motion Passed unanimously.

Supervisor Thompson made a motion to adjourn. Supervisor Michaels seconded the motion.
Motion Passed unanimously.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:05 PM.

Respectfully submitted by Melissa Erdman, Clerk.



